## Regents Governance Committee discusses potential changes to some laws and policies [1]

September 4, 2024 by worsham@cu.edu [2]

On August 22, the Regents Governance Committee took early steps in the latest review of laws and policies of the Board of Regents.

Items discussed during the committee meeting, held at 1800 Grant St. and via webinar, included Regent Policy 3.C and 3.D, which pertain to searches for administrators and guidelines for the appointment of chief officers of the university.

For details go to the CUConnections article available here [3].

Regent Laws [4], Regent Policy [5]

## **Display Title:**

Regents Governance Committee discusses potential changes to some laws and policies **Send email when Published:** 

Yes

**Source URL:**<a href="https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/regents-governance-committee-discusses-potential-changes-some-laws-and-policies">https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/regents-governance-committee-discusses-potential-changes-some-laws-and-policies</a>

## Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/regents-governance-committee-discusses-potential-changes-some-laws-and-policies [2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/author/140198 [3] https://connections.cu.edu/stories/regents-governance-committee-discusses-potential-changes-some-laws-and-policies

[4] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/tag/regent-laws [5] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ope/tag/regent-policy